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CONSTRUCTION INDUSTRY UNITES TO SHOWCASE TRADES 

  
Tonight East Valley High School becomes a construction site.  

 

East Valley School District has partnered with the Inland Northwest AGC to host East Valley 

Trades Night and Career Crossover, a free community event for all ages allowing the general 

public to participate in hand-on construction activities. From 5 – 8 PM at East Valley High School 

(15711 E Wellesley Ave, Spokane Valley, WA 99216) students and their families will get the 

opportunity to operate heavy equipment, use power tools, and drive excavators.  

 

It’s also a chance to learn more about careers in the skilled trades. Real construction professionals 

will be there to offer advice, share pathways and help students get connected with potential future 

careers. Media members are welcome to attend.  
 

The Inland Northwest AGC is a membership organization dedicated to advancing the needs of 

commercial construction contractors and the leading national construction trade association 

representing all facets of commercial construction for both public and private entities including 

building, heavy, highway, and municipal projects. Founded in 1921 and representing over 400 

companies throughout our region, the Inland Northwest chapter is the region’s largest full-service 

commercial construction trade association and is one of 89 chapters of the Associated General 

Contractors of America. 
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